

THE PLANE TALK

The official monthly Newsletter of Angelo RC Inc

www.angelorc.com www.angelorc.org

Angelo R/C Inc. PO Box 60103 San Angelo, Texas



Volume II, Issue 6

June 2017

Upcoming Events:



Thursday June 1st

Angelo RC Club Meeting



http:// amablog.modelaircraft.org/ amagov/2017/05/19/faaregistration-requirement-struck -down/



Hi Folks,

We have had some great news that has impacted out hobby in a positive way. By now you have likely heard we are no longer required to register our models. The DC Court of Appeals struck down the FAA's registration requirement for recreational model aircraft. While this is definitely a positive action for our hobby, it may

not be a permanent ruling but it does become effective immediately and for now you no longer are required to register your aircraft with the FAA. See the press release on the sidebar for more info.

In other news there has been a change at the San Angelo State Park. Our Park Superintendent Kurt Kemp has moved on and has been replaced by Jim Cisneros. We wish Kurt the best in his career and look for ward to working with Mr. Cisneros as our new superintendent. For more information on this change please come to our meeting this week at Golden Corral Restaurant at 7:00PM and come a little early if you want to eat. Till next month please remember to fly safely!

Charlie Campbell Editor



CONTRIBUTIONS WELCOME

Do you have a good story, seen a neat RC article or maybe have some pictures even on your phone? Please share these with me and I will feature these in your newsletter. Click here to email me: kc5ezzatgmail.com_Thanks!

Please Visit





PLEASE SUPPORT OUR LOCAL STATE PARK

ARC Inc 2017 Officers

President

Charlie Campbell Vice President

Mark Greer Secretary

We Need One!!!!

Treasurer

Jimmy Gaona Safety/Field Officer Richard Gibson Webmaster David Woods

GWS Tiger Moth 400 from Phantom 3S



Gary Jones does a selfie video from his Phantom 3S as he flvs his GWS Tiger Moth 400 Bipe.

https:// www.youtube.com/ watch?v=Pxr6NI0s5xA



Charlie Campbell's Dragon Lady













Remember When..... Who... What Planes....?













These UMX Planes look great and fly great too. The wind was 10 mph + out of the east as usual for a Sunday but not much runway needed for these to fly and with AS3X they are very stable in the breeze. - Charlie Campbell





ARC Member and Treasurer Jimmy Gaona has repainted the Pilot Boxes and Hold Short Lines at the field. Please thank Jimmy for his hard work!